Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
The Agency for Health Care Administration has received an emergency service exemption application from Winter Haven Hospital, located at 200 Avenue F, N. E., Winter Haven, Florida 33881, pursuant to Section 395.1041(3), Florida Statutes, and Rule 59A-3.255, Florida Administrative Code. The emergency service for which the exemption is requested is urology. Comments received within 15 days of publication will be considered by the Agency prior to making a determination of exemption status.

Additional information may be obtained by writing: Donna Sharp, Agency for Health Care Administration, Hospital and Outpatient Services Unit, 2727 Mahan Drive, MS #31, Tallahassee, Florida 32308, (850)414-0360, e-mail: sharpd@ahca.myflorida.com.

